Portland State University

MEMORANDUM.

OFFICE OF ACADEMIC AFFAIRS
June 23, 1994

To: Deans  of Instruction, Washington Community Colleges
Washington State Board of Community College Education
Inter-College Relations Commission

From: Michael F. Rca%b’ : Tovost

Jesse R. Welch, Director of Admissions ecords
Co-Director of Enrollment Services

Re: Washington Community College Transfer Agreement

Currently, Portland State Universily has a transfer agreement with Clark
Community College in Vancouver, Washington. Because of our success with
Clark College and similarities between the Oregon Block Transfer degree and
the Washington Direct Transfer degree, Portland State University would like lo
extend this agreement to include all Washington Community Colleges.

Effective -Fall .term, -1994 any swudent who has earned. the Washington.. Direct
Transfer AA degrec as putlined in’ the ICRC guidelines. will be considered to

have -met -the -lower-division ~general education -requirements at- Portland - State

University: This policy change will apply to all past and future degrees
awarded under the ICRC guidelines in effect at the time the degree was
awarded. ' :

We have been pleased with our relationship with the community colleges in
the state of Washington and the performance of the students who have

transferred to our University. We hope this agreement signals ‘the beginning -

of even more cooperation between the Washington Community Colieges and
Portiand = State University.

Questions conccmiﬁg this agreement should be referred to Timothy McBride,
Assistant Director of Admissions/Transfer Programs. '

c: Registrar's Offices, Washington Community Colleges -
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